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We	
  are	
  pleased	
  to	
  announce	
  that	
  this	
  project	
  
has	
  recently	
  received	
  funding	
  by	
  Vancouver	
  
Foundation’s	
  Youth	
  Homelessness	
  Initiative.	
  	
  
	
  
Through	
  this	
  “mapping”	
  project,	
  we	
  aim	
  to	
  learn:	
  
	
  	
  	
  
v  What helps – and what hinders - youth 

in/from care to complete high school 
and/or become engaged in post-
secondary education? 

v  What strategies are being employed in 
BC and elsewhere that focus on foster 
youths’ connection and successful 
completion of high school?  

v  What approaches and/or practices – 
including systemic innovations - are 
promising to help youth in/ from care 
who are currently disconnected from 
high school to become (re)connected? 

	
  	
  
The	
  project	
  will	
  be	
  guided	
  by	
  an	
  Advisory	
  Committee	
  with	
  
expertise	
  in	
  education	
  and	
  issues	
  for	
  youth	
  in/from	
  care.	
  

	
  
The	
  project	
  will	
  run	
  from	
  January	
  –	
  fall	
  2015.	
  


